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The Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties presents its compliments to States 

and has the honour to convey an invitation to commemorate the twenty-fifth anniversary of 

the adoption of the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court. This event will be held 

on 17 July 2023 from 10:00 to 13:00 and 15:00 to 18:00 at the United Nations Headquarters 

in New York. 

 

The commemoration of the adoption of the Rome Statute is intended to celebrate this 

extraordinary achievement of the international community, to provide visibility and enhance 

political support for the Rome Statute system, to encourage those who had not yet done so to 

join the system and to reflect on its future. 

 

The Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties herewith conveys the concept note 

for the event, containing an overview of the commemorations. The programme for the event 

taking place on 17 July 2023 will be conveyed in the coming weeks.  

 

Additional information regarding various commemorative events marking the twenty-

fifth anniversary of the adoption of the Rome Statute is available on the website of the 

Assembly at the following link: https://asp.icc-cpi.int/asp-events/25a-Adoption-RS.    

 

 

 

The Hague, 17 April 2023 
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